## MTV's Good Character Board

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you all know, here at MTV we always try our best to celebrate students and acknowledge all the good that they do on a daily basis. To take it a step further, I decided to create the "Good Character Bulletin Board". The Good Character Bulletin Board was designed in order to acknowledge our students in a more special way. Along with the pillar of character of the month, and a quote for that pillar, there is also a "SHOUT OUTS" portion of the board which is dedicated to highlighting students who have exhibited good character. Here is how it works!

All of the staff and teachers at MTV are provided with good character entry slips to note any observed act of good character - big or small. I receive each slip and, at the end of each week, I announce all students who were nominated and take their picture for the Good Character Bulletin Board where they remain for the remainder of that month.

This initiative was well received in the previous years by students and staff. Often, students would inquire about my next announcement and it was great to observe how the students supported one another when the students were announced.

As we get into the swing of this new school year, I want to make sure that you, the parents, are aware of the good your children do while they are here at school. I will continue this program and wanted to let you know how it works! I think everyone will be excited to know that they were acknowledged for doing something nice!

I will send the entry slips home with the students at the end of each week. I just wanted to make you all aware of what it is and how proud I am of ALL of our students for making MTV such a great place to come to everyday.

Wishing you a great school year,

Mrs. Deja Desai
School Counselor, MTV
deja.desai@hanovertwpschools.org

BE YOUR

best